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DINNER DANCE NEWS

Progress Reported at Meeting of
Committees

The prevailing feeling and attitude
of those who attended the first meeting
of the various committees was one of
enthusiasm, of optimism, of stimulation.
The reports were most encouraging,
for this -year, with the combined efforts
of the congregation, Sisterhood, Men's
Club and Parent Teacher Association
of the Ramaz Academy, the SIXTH AN¬
NUAL DINNER DANCE should spell
greater success than ever before. And
it will! 11 Such cooperation, such
spirit, cannot fail!!

In the absence of the Dinner Dance
Chairman, Fred Margareten, our Presi¬
dent, Max J. Etra, presided. Mr. Etra
is confident that every Kehilath Jesh-
urun member and many of our seat-
holders will be represented at this
affair. The committee in charge of
tickets will soon communicate with
those who have not as yet sent in their
reservations. Encourage them by giving
them the reservations for yourself and
family or friends. Arrange a table,
your own table of ten. Your guests will
thank you for a perfect evening of en¬

joyment. MR. MAXWELL SHAPIRO,
CHAIRMAN of PROGRAM, was present
at this meeting and was most assuring
as to the kind of entertainment we will
have. Don't miss this affair. It will be
the best ever!

Souvenir Journal Report
Gratifying

MR. BEN GOTTFRIED, CHAIRMAN of
the journal is hard at work trying to
exceed the number of ads he got in
the past. He feels, and rightly so, that
it is more important to have a success¬
ful journal this year than ever before.
He thinks, that every Kehilath Jeshurun
member and affiliate can and should
get at least ONE AD. It is so very
simple if the effort is put forth. Ask
such busy people as Fred Margareten,
Murray M. Rosenberg, Elliot Siegel,
Max J. Etra how easy it is to get not
one AD, but many. There are others
who are sending in ads each day. We
are grateful to each of them. We know
they will feel fully compensated in the
knowledge they have aided in the suc¬
cess of the journal.
Remember our slogan "AN AD A

DAY MAKES THE JOURNAL PAY."

Kiddie Page Report
MRS. FRANK LOWENTHAL, CHAIR¬

MAN of the Kiddie Page of the journal
is slowly but surely reaching her goal.
Members may help her immeasurably
by sending in the names of children,
grandchildren, nieces or nephews, to
be inscribed in the journal at $1.00 per
name.

* ♦ *

MRS. RAE OPPENHEIM asks that
those who wish to insert an "In Mem-
oriam" ad priced at $2.50 and up, de¬
pending upon the space desired, may
communicate with her at 373 Central
Park West or directly with the office.

Rabbi Lookstein will preach this Sabbath morning at 10:30 o'clock on

"THE MEANING OF POSSESSION"



Synagogue Officials
Joseph H. Lookstein Rabbi
Robert R. Fingeroth Cantor
Joseph E. Adler Sexton

* * *

Officers of the Congregation
Max J. Etra President
Dr. Henry A. Rafsky Vice-President
S. Herbert Golden Treasurer
Emanuel Simon Secretary
Jacob H. Alpert - Comptroller

Schedule of Services

FRIDAY
Lighting oi Candles 4:15 P.M.
Mincha Services .......4:15 P.M.

SATURDAY
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Weekly Portion: Chaye Sarah
Genesis: 23:1-25:18
Haftorah: I Kings 1:1-31

Mincha Services . 4:00 P.M.
A Discourse in Yiddish will follow

Mincha

Daily Services
MORNING 7:15 A.M.
EVENING 4:15 P.M.

Yahrzeits for the Week

JOSEPH BUCHER
HARRY H. HOLZMAN
SIMON ROBINS
NEHEMIAH RUBIN

Coming Events
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 23rd — Chil¬
dren's Services, Central-Jewish Insti¬
tute—10:00 A.M.

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 25th —Talmud
Class, Rabbi's Study—8:30 P.M.

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 25th — Dinner
Dance Committees Meeting, in the
Library—8:30 P.M.

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 25th — Park East
Youth Group Mesting, Social Hall - 8:30
P. M.

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 26th—Board of
Trustees Meeting, Library-—8:30 P.M.

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 27th — Wo¬
men's Class in Hebrew, Central Jew¬
ish Institute—10:30 A.M.

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 28th — Boy
Scout Meeting, Central Jewish Insti¬
tute—7:30 P.M.

Welcome
It is with great pleasure that Kehilath

Jeshurun welcomes a new member, Mr.
Gregory Felton. It is the hope of the
congregation that his association with
them will be a long and happy one.

Many Thanks
The congregation is deeply grateful

to one of our good friends for the addi¬
tion of another Torah. Mr. Abraham
Silberman is the contributor and to him
we extend our sincere thanks plus the
hope that we shall always merit his
cooperation and kindness.

A Happy Birthday— Sam Kaplan
We don't know what birthday it is,

but we want to assure you of our
sincere congratulations and best
wishes for many more years of health
and happiness.

REMEMBER THE

Annual Dinner Dance

ON

Saturday, December 14th
at the Waldorf-Astoria

BATHSEBA FISCHEL
KRAINIE FISCHEL



MEN'S CLUB NEWS

The Men's Club asks you 1° help Great Britain

in its hour of GREATEST NEED

We of the Men's Club have

dedicated ourselves to that most

needy cause "Bundles for Britain
Fund", and we consider it vital

enough to forego a formal an¬

nouncement of our next meeting.
To us nothing at this trying
moment quite equals in impor¬
tance the giving of all possible
aid to beleaguered Britain, our

first line of defense.

A victorious Britain means the

survival of a democratic world

plus the avowed destruction of
Nazism and Fascism and its

attendant release of millions of

our tortured co - religionists in
Hitler dominated lands.

The situation in England is one

of intense suffering. Surgical in¬
struments and equipment are

urgently needed NOW.

Thus there is dependent upon
the efforts of our support to Great
Britain much more than many of
us have as yet realized.

How can you aid? By procur¬

ing ads for, or giving an ad to
the Dinner Dance Souvenir Jour¬
nal. A major portion of the
Men's • Club proceeds from these
ads will be used to purchase the
needed equipment which will be
sent to Great Britain at once,

where it will be used to save

many lives that might otherwise
be lost. If you have no Men's
Club ad blanks please call the
synagogue office at ATwater
9-5760 or ATwater 9-0820 and

they will supply you upon

request.

We beg of you to give this
your earnest and immediate
attention as delay is apt to be
fatal. All ads must be received

no later than December 7th.

The announcement concerning the regular monthly forum meeting will be
found in next week's edition of the Bulletin,



SISTERHOOD NEWS

Rabbi Lookstein and Mrs. A. A.

Silverberg Guest Speakers at
Sisterhood Meeting

It is most encouraging to see the
ever-increasing group which gathers
at each successive meeting of the Sis¬
terhood. The one held this past week
at the home of Mrs. Harry Etra was an
extremely interesting one. The meeting
was called to order by the President,
Mrs. Jacob Rudd, who thanked the
hostess for her very lovely dessert-
luncheon. Mrs. Lookstein, Chairman of
Membership announced that four new
members had joined the organization:
Mrs. Leah Bushell, Mrs. B. Baskin, Mrs.
Joseph Strauss and Mrs. Morris Gold¬
stein. Mrs. George Jacobs gave her
report of the outcome of the Donor
Luncheon, at the conclusion of which
the Sisterhood unanimously voted two
scholarships for the Ramaz Academy.
The first function, therefore, brought the
realization of part of their ambitious
program.

Rabbi Lookstein, in an intimate talk
to them, urged Sabbath attendance at
Synagogue, proving the value of such
attendance not only to the individual
but to the entire congregation.

Mrs. Silverberg, an ardent and con¬
scientious worker for Federation, ex¬

plained just what that organization is
doing and what it means to the com¬
munity at large. She appealed to all
to become interested in Federation and
if possible to attend the coming teas or
luncheons in order to become better
acquainted with the wonderful work
accomplished. Mrs. Samuel Rosen and
Mrs. Harry Etra have been chosen as
Sisterhood representatives to Federa¬
tion.

The date of the next meeting was set
for MONDAY, DECEMBER 2nd, at the
home of MRS. MAX BERENSTEIN, 19
East 88th Street.

Sisterhood to Aid

"Bundles for Britain"

Everyone, young or old, is imbued
with a desire to help Britain. The Sis¬
terhood, ever on the look-out for new

adventures in the field of aid to the

worthy, and desirous of doing some¬

thing concrete for the salvation of
democracy, has decided to set aside
one day a week to work for 4'Bundles
For Britain". MRS. JACOB ALPERT has
consented to head the group further
details of which will appear in the
next issue of this bulletin.

Sisterhood Furnishes Rabbi's

New Study
At the last meeting when mention

was made of the fact that the Rabbi
was at last to have a newly-decorated
study, the Sisterhood with one accord
decided to furnish it. The study will
be completed in another week or two
after which time the Rabbi will be glad
to welcome visitors.

Congratulations 1
The Sisterhood extends congratula¬

tions to Mrs. Louis Etra and to Mrs. S.
Hirschfeld both of whom celebrated

birthdays this past week. We wish for
both of them many more years of hap¬
piness and good health.



SISTERHOOD MEMBERSHIP TEA PLANNED FOR JANUARY 13th

In her anxiety to increase the membership of the Sisterhood, Mrs.
Lookstein, Chairman of Membership, has arranged for a Tea for January
13th. MRS. SAMUEL ROSEN very graciously volunteered to have this
meeting at her home, 1185 Park Avenue. The formal induction of all
those who have recently joined the ranks of the Sisterhood will take
place. There will be a fine program of music to add to the sociability
of the afternoon.

This advance notice is made to be sure you set the date aside.

MEN'S CLUB NEWS

With the appearance of Franz
Werfel on our platform, the Men's
Club once more achieves a cul¬
tural and educational triumph on
the social side. New friendships
are being formed and old ones
happily renewed. All of us are
busily engaged in the selling of
advertisements for the Dinner
Dance Souvenir Journal, pro¬
ceeds of which go to the Men's
Club "Bundles for Britain Fund".

Thus our group has honestly
endeavored, in a real sense, to
fulfill the stated threefold pro¬
gram of service; service to the
social, educational and humani¬
tarian areas of life.

May our efforts meet the com¬
munity response which they
merit. We ask you with all good
will to join with us in this en-
tirely worthy undertaking.

We are pleased to announce
that the Messrs. Samuel London,
Isidor Phillips and Abraham
Shear have become members of
our group.

The Men's Club enjoys the dis¬
tinction of having as one of its
members an honest-to-goodness
Kentucky Colonel — the very
likable Saul Lance.

Young Folks Reception to Follow
Dinner

Tickets for the Reception and Dance
which follows the Dinner, have been
distributed. There are many more
available and it is hoped that all the
young folks of the congregation and
their friends will avail themselves of
the opportunity to participate in this
Kehilath Jeshurun function. Call the
office for additional tickets or for res¬

ervations. Tell your friends about this
affair on December 14th.
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Park East Youth Group to Hold
Open Meeting

The first meeting of the Park East
Youth Group will take place Monday,
November 25th, in the social hall of
the Synagogue.
This meeting will be open to all the

young folks of the synagogue and
neighborhood. There will be dancing
and a good time for all who attend.
A charge of 25c for non-members will
be made.

THE

; ■■

^■fyWrf r- i.- 4l- &

V
\


